
 
OFFICIAL SEALED BID OPENING 

RFB 2019-01 – Rebid:  One F150 4x4 crew cab pickup truck  
10:00 a.m., Thursday, March 14, 2019 

Council Chambers in City Hall 
1207 Palm Boulevard, Isle of Palms, South Carolina 

 
 
Present: Fire Chief Graham 
  City Clerk Copeland 
 
Chief Graham announced the sealed bid opening for RFB 2019-03 – One F150 4x4 crew cab 
pickup truck.  She stated that the bid had been advertised in The Post and Courier and on the 
City’s website in accordance with the City’s Procurement Ordinance.   
 
    Bidders         Pricing 
 
   Jones Ford       $34,010.12 
   5757 Rivers Avenue 
   North Charleston, SC  29406 
 
 
   Ravenel Ford      $32,738.00 
   6340 Savannah Hwy. 
   Ravenel, SC  29470 
 
 
Chief Graham will evaluate the bids for accuracy and compliance with the bid.  She will make a 
recommendation to the Public Safety Committee at their meeting of April 1st’; if the Committee 
agrees with the recommendation, it will go to the Ways & Means Committee on April 16th and to 
City Council on April 23rd for an award of a contract. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Marie Copeland 
City Clerk 
 


